
ASPIRE Innovative Practices Forums: 
The last 2 ASPIRE Innovative Practices Forums were held in Gainesville, Ga. on Friday, January 

15, 2016 and in Statesboro, Ga. on Friday, January 22, 2016.  Each forum hosted educators from 

10 GLRS Regions.  A total of 179 people attended the forums.  GLRS Director, Pam Kirkpatrick 

was presented with a 2015 ASPIRE Leadership Award for her work in scaling up the initiative in 

North Central GLRS and taking over the management and implementation of the project.  The 

GNETS and 11 out of 13 districts in the North Central GLRS are implementing 

ASPIRE.   Congratulations!  
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